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Luncheon 

March 10th 

Member Cost: $15  

Networking:  11:15 am 
Luncheon:  11:40 a.m.-1:00 pm 

RSVP by Tuesday, Mar. 9th 
 

LOCATION 

Coz’s Restaurant 
Mt. Zion 

 

SPEAKERS & TOPIC 

ADM:  Melissa Ridenour 
& Kate Schlosser 

HR 101 
 

EXHIBITOR 

Your Life Matters LLC 
 

 
 

 

Mark Your Calendar  

Luncheon 

April 14, 2021 
Mindset Matters 

Mark Sturgill 
 

Banquet 

April 22, 2021 
Annual Meeting & 

Awards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

March NEWS from  
Chamber President  

Carolyn Ridenour 
 

March is a step toward warmer weather and will add a “spring” to our steps know-
ing the winter/white landscape will slowly change to a constant green. March also 
stands for luck of the Irish, four leaf clovers, and the elusive pot of gold at the end 
of a rainbow! 

With these positive changes it only makes sense to look for opportunities to net-
work with others and even sponsoring the upcoming Annual Meeting & Awards 
Banquet; which is set for Thursday, April 22nd. at 6:30 pm. The delicious and tender 
prime rib dinner will be served at Coz’s Restaurant in Mt. Zion. Tickets are $40 
each.  Email mtzionilchamber@gmail.com to order by Monday, April 19, 2021. 

To sponsor this first-ever live event since 2019 is only $200! We will make sure 
your logo is showcased before the event and even during the Live Facebook Feed. 
Instead of having the normal silent auction during the event, we are enlisting the 
services of an online auction company. You register online and bid on any of the 
items prior to the Annual Meeting & Awards Banquet. The winners of each item 
will be announced during the banquet. We will also recognize the 2020 Outstand-
ing Business of the Year, Volunteer of the Year, and College Scholarship recipients.  

We are looking for businesses and/or individuals to donate “themed” baskets or 
items like gift certificates, novelty items to add to themed baskets.  Monies raised 
from the Auction will be used for future charitable giving and scholarships. You can 
drop off your items at the Mt. Zion District Library by March 31, 2021. If you have 
any questions contact myself at cridenour@cmsdecatur.com or Linda Harper at 
mtzionilchamber@gmail.com. 

Would like to remind everyone to: 

1. Sign up to be an Exhibitor during one of our lunch meetings.  
2. Participate as a Member Spotlight if you haven’t already done so!  
3. If you have any Job Openings, please go to the website and submit your open-
ing(s) for FREE! at www.mtzionchamber.org/jobs-2/submit-a-job-posting. 
 

Don’t forget: Daylight Savings Time is March 14th. Let’s all spring forward to bright-
er days! 

All The Best, 
Carolyn 

Mt. Zion Chamber of Commerce 
1400 Mt. Zion Parkway 
Mt. Zion, IL 62549 
217-864-2526 
Hours:    Working Remotely 

Make Appointment

mailto:cridenour@cmsdecatur.com
mailto:mtzionilchamber@gmail.com
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Mt. Zion Chamber of Commerce Annual Meeting & Awards Banquet - April 22, 2021 

Mt. Zion Chamber of Commerce Expo & Taste - September 11,  2021 
Mt. Zion Community Prayer Breakfast - October 21, 2021 
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Our next in-person luncheon is March 10, 2021 in the Coz’s Restaurant meeting room. The luncheon costs $15 and starts at 11:40 a.m.; 
registration and networking is from 11:15 - 11:40 a.m.   
 

We will have two speakers from ADM; their topic will be “HR 101”.  Melissa Ridenour, 
PHR, pictured on the left, is currently an HR Manager supporting Global Technology and 
Business Transformation and is also responsible for creating and executing strategic 
workforce planning and sourcing strategies.  Melissa leads ADM’s workforce and 
organizational transformation, preparing colleagues for future ways of working through 
new technology. Kate Schlosser, pictured on the right, is a dynamic HR professional with 
extensive experience in employee and labor relations, talent acquisition and talent 
management.  Kate has proven success in creating cultures of collaboration, and 
implementing change to achieve workforce excellence.  
 
Send your RSVP’s to mtzionilchamber@gmail.com by Tuesday, March  9th.  Another way to RSVP is to submit 

your reservation on our website and optionally pay in advance at  https://www.mtzionchamber.org/events/meetings/.  If you are paying in 
advance on the website be sure to also fill in the RSVP information with all the names of those attending from your business or 
organization. Optionally you can still be invoiced or pay at the door.  The Board is honoring 6 prepaid luncheons in 2021 as we had 6 face-
to-face luncheons in 2020.   
 
The maximum attendance is 50.  We will be doing temperature checks at the door, using social distancing and hand sanitizer. Please wear a 
face mask.  Please do not seat more than 4 per table and observe 6 foot social distancing and mask wearing when not eating.  We are not 
placing any literature on the tables to keep everyone safe. 
 
The Any Queen 50/50 raffle is up to $375.00 at the beginning of the March 10th luncheon.  The agenda will be emailed to the membership 
the day before the luncheon, and the attendee’s list will be emailed to all the luncheon attendees after the luncheon.  

Each year the Mt. Zion Chamber of Commerce awards college scholarships.  This year’s scholarships will total $3,000.  If you 

or any of your employees have a high school graduate this year, share the scholarship application in this newsletter.  If you 

need a PDF of it, let Linda know.  The application, official transcripts, and other required documents need to be received by 

March 15, 2021.  The scholarships are presented at our Annual Meeting & Banquet on April 22nd.  Please help spread the 

word.  The scholarship application is on page 6. 

mailto:mtzionilchamber@gmail.com
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WE NEED YOUR HELP  
Everyone can join in…….. 

This year for the Annual Meeting & Awards Banquet we are 

going to have an Auction Fundraiser.   Get creative and have 

some fun by donating a “themed” basket, a gift card, or an item 

to help us raise money for future charitable giving.  Drop off 

your Auction items at Mt. Zion District Library by March 31st.  If 

you have any questions email Linda  at 

mtzionilchamber@gmail.com. 

 

It is time to nominate the 2020 Outstanding Business of the Year by completing the nomination form in this newsletter.  All 

nominations must be received by April 1, 2021.   This year’s winner will be announced at the Annual Meeting & Awards 

Banquet on Thursday, April 22, 2021 Coz’s Restaurant.  Criteria to keep in mind:  Service to the community, a positive 

economic impact on the community, attendance & service to the chamber and longevity in the community.  The 

nomination form is on page 4 or you can fill it on our website at www.mtzionchamber.org/about-the-chamber/history-of-the-chamber/

outstanding-business-of-the-year/. See page 5 for a list of previous MZCC Outstanding Business Winner. 

 

 

The Annual Meeting & Banquet will be held Thursday, April 22nd 

at Coz’s Restaurant meeting room at 6:30 p.m.  After dinner, the 

program will follow with the Annual Meeting Report and 

traditional announcements of Outstanding Business of the Year, 

Volunteer of the Year, and College Scholarship Awards.  Tickets 

will be available at the March 10th luncheon for $40 each or order 

by emailing Linda Harper at mtzionilchamber@gmail.com. All 

chamber members, employees and their guests are invited to join 

us. Phase 4 Guidelines will be followed. 

 

 

In accordance with the By-Laws of the Mt. Zion Chamber of 

Commerce, President Carolyn Ridenour appointed a Nominating 

Committee which has submitted the following list of eligible 

candidates to fill four (4) two-year vacancies that will exist at the 

close of May 31, 2021.  Only one vote is allowed per business or 

organization membership, and the member must be in good 

standing at the time of election.  To keep everyone safe, the ballot 

for the election will be held through our MZCC Constant Contact 

app in a survey format and will be sent to the main member of 

contact listed in our online directory. The winners will be 

announced at the March 10, 2021 luncheon at Coz’s Restaurant.   

Here are the four names that have been nominated for the term 

of June 1, 2021 - May 31, 2023 Board of Directors: 

Danielle Diskey--Renew Total Body Wellness Center 
Doug Dehority--First National Bank of Decatur 
Allie Hislope--Eagle Ridge of Decatur 
Emily Phillips--Neuhoff Media Decatur LLC 
 
The ballot will be sent out March 2, 2021.  Write-in candidates can 

be submitted in the Comments section of the survey.  

Please vote on the electronic ballot by March 9, 2021. 

Work with Amanda Good, with Ambit, to evaluate your AmerenIL power bill to see if she can save you money by changing your power 

source--not your AmerenIL provider.  Ambit is an international company that provides electricity and natural gas services to AmerenIL 

customers.  Contact Amanda at 217-855-0887 to find out how much you can save on your AmerenIL bill each month. 

https://www.mtzionchamber.org/about-the-chamber/history-of-the-chamber/outstanding-business-of-the-year/
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Sponsorship Deadline:  March 8, 2021 






